
 
Welcome to 

Fleet United Reformed Church  
Minister: Revd. Ruth Dillon   

(01252 625238)  Email: revrdillon@btinternet.com 
 

The United Reformed Church is a union of the 

Congregational Church in England, Wales and Scotland, 

the Presbyterian Church of England and the Churches of Christ. 

 
Mission Statement of Fleet United Reformed Church  

We are a community of faithful Christian people, working to                         
spread the love of God to all. 

 
Sunday, 16 July, 2017 – 105th Church Anniversary 

Worship today which includes the Sacrament of Holy Communion  
is led by Revd. Ruth Dillon 

 
Duty Elders:           Meg Nicholson, Moray Henderson  
Door Stewards:        Carol Rayner, Maureen Coney 
Organist:             Nessie Black 
Reader:             John Johnstone 
Readings:           Jeremiah 17 : 7 and 8 (O.T. 730)               
                  Isaiah 27 : 2 – 6 (O.T. 664) 
                  John 15 : 1 – 17 (N.T. 106) 
Footsteps:           Not Meeting until September 10 
Communion Preparation:  Mary Mathew 
Communion Stewards:   Moray Henderson, Tamyra Sherratt 
Coffee:              Margaret Kemp, Moira Johnstone  
Ministry of Flowers:      Mavis & Bernard Potter   

A Crèche is available for the younger children if required.  
Visiting children are also welcome to any of the Young People’s activities.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~   
The Week Ahead   

Monday 17, 10.00 am – House Group, 35 Frere Avenue  
Tuesday 18, 3.45 pm – Pilots at Fleet Pond 
Wednesday 19, 7.30 pm – Elders Meeting   
Thursday 20, 10.00 am – Coffee Morning  

Friday 21, 10.00 am – Mothers & Toddlers   
 

~~~~~~~~~~                         
The Pulpit for July / August    

 23   10.00   Mr. Sydney Shore, C.B.E. 

30    10.00   Mr. Paul Murphy  

06    10.00   Revd. Ruth Dillon   No Evening Service 
13    10.00   Revd. Clare Downing (Moderator of Wessex Synod)  

~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you are a Visitor or recently moved into the area you are invited to 

sign the Visitors Book which can be found in the Vestibule. 

 Muir Scully   28 Pam Hasted   30  Meg Nicholson  
The list indicating birthdays can be found in the vestibule. If you would like to 
add (or delete) your name from the list please feel free to do so. 
 
 
Foodbank is receiving food as well as financial donations. Current 
Food Shortage, July – Long-life Milk, Long-life Fruit Juice, Tinned 
Sponge Puddings, Pasta sauce, Jam, Coffee, Toiletries (Especially  
Toilet Rolls) Request – No sugar until further notice. Please ensure                
donated goods are well within use by date. 
 
  
Fleet & District Support Group of Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice would                       
appreciate any children’s toys, books or DVD/CD’s to help raise funds 
at the Dogmersfield Fete on July 22 starting at 2.0 pm. There will be a 
reception box at the church for any gifts. Further information from Vera 
Mosley. 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

105th Church Anniversary 
 
The first Services were held 
on Sunday, 14 July, 1912, at 
Pinewood Hall, Fleet.   
The Foundation Stones of 
our current building were laid 
on Thursday, 30 April, 1914, 
but it was not until 15 July, 
1914 that the Church was 
officially opened for worship.  
On Sunday, 19 July, 1914, at 
11 am and 6.30 pm the first 
Services were held in the 
present Church building.   
The Minister of the Church 
Rev. W. Ellis Holt conducted 
both Services. 


